
 

 

Public Notice 
 

Due to a resignation, the East Greenwich Township Board of Education is seeking 

applicants to fill a vacancy on the Board for the unexpired portion of a term which ends 
in early January of 2022.   To qualify, you must be a citizen and resident of the district, 

and shall have been such for at least one year immediately preceding your appointment, 
must be able to read and write, must be registered to vote in the district, and must not be 

disqualified as a voter pursuant to N.J.S.A. 19:4-1.   If you are interested, please submit a 
letter of interest, via email, accompanied by a resume, to Gregory Wilson, School 

Business Administrator, at wilsong@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us.   Your application must be 
received no later than Friday, March 12, 2021.   The selection will be made by majority 

vote of the remaining members of the Board of Education. 
 

Gregory Wilson 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

East Greenwich Township School District 
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